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On reviewing our current submissions to the Committee, we have discovered an error in that
part of our submission which covers the Bragg Institute Offices and Laboratory Proposed
Extension. The error relates to the description of the proposal. Sections 2.2 and 2.3 should
read as follows:

2.2 Design Objectives and General Design Principles

Design will be to Australian Standards and the BCA (Building Code of Australia), thereby
delivering a reliable and maintainable facility. ANSTO standards will also apply where
practical.

The design of the facility will be in accordance with best practice for laboratories and
office accommodation and will achieve a minimum 4.5 star ABGR/NABER rating.

2.3 Scope of Works

The facility is to be a purpose-built world class office facility and laboratory to
accommodate the Bragg Institute staff, including the National Deuteration Facility, under
one roof and in close proximity to existing Bragg Institute infrastructure at the OPAL
reactor.

Preliminary planning has indicated a floor space requirement of approximately 3,250
square metres for the facility extension.

We apologise for the error.

Yours sincerely

Dr Adi Paterson
Chief Executive Officer
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